
PRESS RELEASE ANNOUNCING BUDGET HEARINGS 

The Jasper County Board of Education today announces its intention to hold budget hearings on the 

2025 fiscal budget. 

All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on the 2025 budget to be held at the Jasper 

County Board of Education, Board Room, 1411 College Street, Monticello, GA on June 11th at 11:00am, 

June 11th  6:00 pm and June 25th at 11:00am 

 

 

 


